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Between 2004 and 2013, the Department of Transportation and Public Facilities, the Department
of Education and Early Development and the Alaska Court System spent a combined total of

$9,129,581 on art program expenditures.

There are two parts to HB 160 Work Draft Version H.

The first part enacts a five year moratorium on the 1% of funding for art in public places which
would start on July 1, 2015 and end on July 1, 2020.

The second part enacts a sunset date on the “Art Works in Public Buildings and Facilities”

statute as well as the art in public places fund.
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